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MISSION & VISION FOR
SUCCESS
Mission
To provide a supportive and inclusive school community
preparing inquisitive students to become lifelong learners, kind
citizens and advocates for themselves and others in all
environments.
Vision
To encourage all students to reach their full potential through diverse experiences and
educational opportunities by:
· Building strong character through the values of being respectful, responsible, and safe
· Fostering curious minds
· Removing barriers
· Providing a healthy intellectual, social, emotional, and physical growth foundation for our
students
· Encouraging perseverance through challenges with confidence and resilience
· Creating relationships to support a safe, empathetic, and inclusive learning environment

GREETINGS MARSHALL
FAMILIES-
October was another great month of learning at Marshall
Elementary! Here are some highlights:

Field Trips to the Fire Station, Proving Grounds and the
Symphony
October Celebration Assembly
Parent Teacher Conferences & Book Fair
Classroom Activities & Lessons
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1M- ADOPT A COW PROGRAM
Mrs. Miller's class has joined the Adopt a Cow program. Meet
their new classmate, Rylie! They will receive updates in the future
on how she is growing and will send letters/cards to her
periodically.
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PTO FUNDRAISER INFORMATION
It’s fundraiser time! For the next 3 weeks, the Marshall School PTO is selling Little Caesar’s
Pizza Kits and Butter Braids to raise money for field trips, classroom needs, programming and
more! Our goal is to raise $3,500. It’s super easy to join the fun and help raise fund to support
Marshall School!

Every Marshall Eagle will receive both a Little Caesar’s Pizza Kit and Butter Braid sale flyer.
Please share the flyers with the family, friends, and neighbors so they can stock up on Pizza
Kits, Cookie Dough, Butter Braids, and more just in time for the holiday season!



UPCOMING EVENTS
November 4th- One Hour Late Start
November 7th- PTO Meeting 6-7pm
November 11th- One Hour Late Start
November 15th- Picture Retake Day(Lifetouch)
November 23-25- No School-- Happy Thanksgiving!
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COUNSELOR CONNECTION
Please see the attached newsletter from Mrs. Markham.
CONTACT INFORMATION
Phone: 563-552-4106 | Fax: 563-552-4101
mmarkham@dbqschools.org
Molly Markham, School Counselor
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